Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
Council Services Division City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski
Manager

December 20, 2002

Joanne M. Banach

6026A South Howell Avenue
Milwaukee, WI 53207

Dear Ms. Banach:

This is to notify you that on December 10, 2002 the City’s Utilities and Licenses
Committee voted to recommend to the City’s Common Council that your renewal
application for a Class “D” Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a
recommendation based upon your non-appearance.

On December 12, 2002, you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of
fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Utilities and Licenses Committee
with respect to your renewal application for a Class “D” Bartender license in which the
Committee recommended that your renewal application be denied. You were further
notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of
December 20, 2002 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the
third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised
of your right to file written objections or to appear personally or by counsel to address the
Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, nor did you file
written objections to the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee, the
Common Council adopted the Committee’s recommendation by a vote of sixteen (16)
Ayes and zero (0) Noes to not renew your Class “D” Bartender License.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fee by bringing in your receipt or
filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division,
Room 105, City Hall.

Very truly yours,

?W&%W |

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

Room 205, City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3567. Phone (414) 286-2221. FAX (414) 286-3456.




CC:

License Division

MPD License Investigation Unit
City Attorney
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Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov -

Carolyn Hill Robertson
December 20, 2002  Oeputy Gty Clerk

Elaine C. Brye
3363 South Kinnickinnic Avenue, No. 3
Milwaukee, WI 53207

Dear Ms. Brye:

This is to notify you that on December 10, 2002 the City’s Utilities and Licenses
Committee voted to recommend to the City’s Common Council that your renewal
application for a Class “D” Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a
recommendation based upon your non-appearance. ' '

On December 12, 2002, you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of
fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Utilities and Licenses Committee
with respect to your renewal application for a Class “D” Bartender license in which the
Committee recommended that your renewal application be denied. You were further
notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of
December 20, 2002 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the
third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised
of your right to file written objections or to appear personally or by counsel to address the
Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, nor did you file
written objections to the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee.

Following cbnsideration of the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee, the
Common Council adopted the Committee’s recommendation by a vote of sixteen (16)
Ayes and zero (0) Noes to not renew your Class “D” Bartender License.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fee by bringing in your i'eceipt or
filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division,

Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

Room 205, City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3567. Phone {414) 286-2221 FAX: (414) 286-3456.
' Member, International Institute of Municipal Clerks. '
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Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
December 20, 2002 C Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson
Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

Michelle L. Ditch
2534 West Carol Avenue
Oak Creek, WI 53154

Dear Ms. Ditch:

This is to notify you that on December 10, 2002 the City’s Utilities and Licenses
Committee voted to recommend to the City’s Common Council that your renewal
application for a Class “D” Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a
recommendation based upon your non-appearance.

, On December 13, 2002, you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of
fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Utilities and Licenses Committee
with respect to your renewal application for a Class “D” Bartender license in which the
Committee recommended that your renewal application be denied. You were further
notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of
December 20, 2002 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the
third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised
of your right to file written objections or to appear personally or by counsel to address the
Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, nor did you file
written objections to the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee, the
Common Council adopted the Committee’s recommendation by a vote of sixteen (16)
Ayes and zero (0) Noes to not renew your Class “D” Bartender License.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fee by bringing in your receipt or
filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division,

Room 105, City Hall.
RS o

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk ‘

- Room 205, City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3567. Phone (414) 286-2221 FAX:{414) 286-3456.

Member, International Institute of Municipal Clerks.
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Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

Carolyn Hill Robertson
December 20, 2002  Deputy City Clerk

Michael A. Grace
2743 North 59 Street
Milwaukee, WI 53210

Dear Mr. Grace:

This is to notify you that on December 10, 2002 the City’s Utilities and Licenses
Committee voted to recommend to the City’s Common Council that your renewal
application for a Class “D” Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a
recommendation based upon your non-appearance.

On December 12, 2002, you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of
fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Utilities and Licenses Committee
with respect to your renewal application for a Class “D”” Bartender license in which the
Committee recommended that your renewal application be denied. You were further
notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of
December 20, 2002 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the
third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised
of your right to file written objections or to appear personally or by counsel to address the
Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, nor did you file
written objections to the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee, the
Common Council adopted the Committee’s recommendation by a vote of sixteen (16)
Ayes and zero (0) Noes to not renew your Class “D” Bartender License.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fee by bringing in your receipt or
filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division,

Room 105, City Hall.
(VE@ truly yours,
,/cmagzgé@ﬂ@@?/

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

Room 205, City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3567. Phone (414) 286-2221 FAX: (414) 286-3456.
Member, international institute of Municipal Clerks.
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License Division

MPD License Investigation Unit
City Attorney
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Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

Carolyn Hill Robertson
Deputy City Clerk

December 20, 2002

James W. Grebe
6974 South 92™ Street
Franklin, WI 53132

Dear Mr. Grebe:

This is to notify you that on December 10, 2002 the City’s Utilities and Licenses
Committee voted to recommend to the City’s Common Council that your renewal
application for a Class “D” Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a
recommendation based upon non-appearance.

On December 12, 2002, you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of
fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Utilities and Licenses Committee
with respect to your renewal application for a Class “D” Bartender license in which the
Committee recommended that your renewal application be denied. You were further
notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of
December 20, 2002 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the
third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised
of your right to file written objections or to appear personally or by counsel to address the
Common Council. Prior to the Common Council deciding this matter, you contacted the
Committee Chairman and explained your absence and requested reconsideration.
Accordingly, this matter was returned to the Utilities and Licenses Committee. You will
be notified when to appear for your hearing.

T o

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: License Division
MPD License Investigation Unit
City Attorney
020699

Room 205, City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3567. Phone (414) 286-2221 FAX: (414) 286-3456.
Member, International Institute of Municipal Clerks.



b /l ']' lwauke e Office of the City Clerk ’ Ronald D. Leonhardt
Council Services Division City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski
Manager

December 20, 2002
Dawana M. Hall

5305 West Center Street, No. D
Milwaukee, WI 53210

Dear Ms. Hall:

This is to notify you that on December 10, 2002 the City’s Utilities and Licenses
Committee voted to recommend to the City’s Common Council that your renewal
application for a Class “D” Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a
recommendation based upon non-appearance.

On December 12, 2002, you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of
fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Utilities and Licenses Committee
with respect to your renewal application for a Class “D” Bartender license in which the
Committee recommended that your renewal application be denied. You were further
notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of
December 20, 2002 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the
third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised
of your right to file written objections or to appear personally or by counsel to address the
Common Council. Prior to the Common Council deciding this matter you contacted the
Committee Chairman and explained your absence and requested reconsideration.
Accordingly, this matter was returned to the Utilities and Licenses Committee. You will
be notified when to appear for your hearing. '

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
' City Clerk

cc: License Division
MPD License Investigation Unit
City Attorney
020699

Room 205, City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3567. Phone (414) 286-2221. FAX (414) 286-3456.



Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
Council Services Division City Clerk

Mil

Anthony J. Zielinski

Manager

December 20, 2002

Kimberly M. Harmon Attorney Michael L. Chernin
7707 West Hope Avenue 788 North Jefferson Street, Ste. 900
Milwaukee, WI 53222 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Ms. Harmon and Attorney Chemin:

This is to notify you that on December 10, 2002 the City’s Utilities and Licenses
Committee voted to recommend to the City’s Common Council that your renewal
application for a Class “D” Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a
recommendation based upon non-appearance.

On December 12, 2002, you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of
fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Utilities and Licenses Committee
with respect to your renewal application for a Class “D” Bartender license in which the
Committee recommended that your renewal application be denied.  You were further
notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of
December 20, 2002 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the
third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised
of your right to file written objections or to appear personally or by counsel to address the
Common Council. Prior to the Common Council deciding this matter you contacted the
Committee Chairman and explained your absence and requested reconsideration.
Accordingly, this matter was returned to the Utilities and Licenses Committee. You will
be notified when to appear for your hearing. At that date, time and place you did appear,
represented by Attorney Michael L. Chernin, 788 North Jefferson Street, Suite 900,
Milwaukee, WI 53202, and you filed objections to the report of the Utilities and Licenses
Committee. Accordingly, this matter was returned to the Utilities and Licenses
Committee. You will be notified when to appear for your hearing.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

Room 205, City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3567. Phone (414) 286-2221. FAX (414) 286-3456.



CC:

License Division

MPD License Investigation Unit
City Attorney

020699



Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
Council Services Division City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski
Manager

December 20, 2002

Paul A. Heegaard-Jensen
2477A North Oakland Avenue
Milwaukee, WI 53211

Dear Mr. Heegaard-Jensen:

This is to notify you that on December 10, 2002 the City’s Utilities and Licenses
Committee voted to recommend to the City’s Common Council that your renewal
application for a Class “D” Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a
recommendation based upon your non-appearance.

On December 12, 2002, you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of
fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Utilities and Licenses Committee
with respect to your renewal application for a Class “D” Bartender license in which the
Committee recommended that your renewal application be denied. You were further
notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of
December 20, 2002 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the
third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised
of your right to file written objections or to appear personally or by counsel to address the
Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, nor did you file
written objections to the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee, the
Common Council adopted the Committee’s recommendation by a vote of sixteen (16)
Ayes and zero (0) Noes to not renew your Class “D” Bartender License.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fee by bringing in your receipt or
filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division,

Room 105, City Hall. ‘
T ot

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

Room 205, City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3567. Phone (414) 286-2221. FAX (414) 286-3456.
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Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
Council Services Division City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski

Manager

Mil

December 20, 2002

Adam J. Hock
1906 East Newberry Boulevard
Milwaukee, WI 53211

Dear Mr. Hock;

This is to notify you that on December 10, 2002 the City’s Utilities and Licenses
Committee voted to recommend to the City’s Common Council that your renewal
application for a Class “D” Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a
recommendation based upon your police report.

On December 12, 2002, you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of
fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Utilities and Licenses Committee
with respect to your renewal application for a Class “D” Bartender license in which the
Committee recommended that your renewal application be denied. You were further
notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of
December 20, 2002 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the
third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised
of your right to file written objections or to appear personally or by counsel to address the
Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, nor did you file
written objections to the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee, the
Common Council adopted the Committee’s recommendation by a vote of sixteen (16)
Ayes and zero (0) Noes to not renew your Class “D” Bartender License.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fee by bringing in your receipt or
filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division,

Room 105, City Hall.
/ery ly yours, w

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

Room 205, City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 5§3202-3567. Phone (414) 286-2221. FAX (414) 286-3456.
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License Division

MPD License Investigation Unit
City Attorney
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Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
Council Services Division City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski

Manager

Mil

December 20, 2002

Tamara A. Holman
2113 West Vilter Lane
Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Ms. Holman:

This is to notify you that on December 10, 2002 the City’s Utilities and Licenses
Committee voted to recommend to the City’s Common Council that your renewal
application for a Class “D” Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a
recommendation based upon your non-appearance.

On December 12, 2002, you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of
fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Utilities and Licenses Committee
with respect to your renewal application for a Class “D” Bartender license in which the
Committee recommended that your renewal application be denied. You were further
notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of
December 20, 2002 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the
third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised
of your right to file written objections or to appear personally or by counsel to address the
Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, nor did you file
written objections to the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee, the
Common Council adopted the Committee’s recommendation by a vote of sixteen (16)

Ayes and zero (0) Noes to not renew your Class “D” Bartender License.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fee by bringing in your receipt or
filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division,

Room 105, City Hall.
B0l o

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk '

Room 205, City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3567. Phone (414) 286-2221. FAX (414) 286-3456.
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License Division
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Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
Council Services Division City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski

Manager

o

December 20, 2002

Joseph P. Horbinski
3413 South Alabama Avenue -
Milwaukee, WI 53207

Dear Mr. Horbinski:

This is to notify you that on December 10, 2002 the City’s Utilities and Licenses
Committee voted to recommend to the City’s Common Council that your renewal
application for a Class “D” Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a
recommendation based upon your non-appearance.

On December 12, 2002, you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of
fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Utilities and Licenses Committee
with respect to your renewal application for a Class “D” Bartender license in which the
Committee recommended that your renewal application be denied. ' You were further
notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of
December 20, 2002 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the
third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised
of your right to file written objections or to appear personally or by counsel to address the
Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, nor did you file
written objections to the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee, the
Common Council adopted the Committee’s recommendation by a vote of sixteen (16)
Ayes and zero (0) Noes to not renew your Class “D” Bartender License.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fee by bringing in your receipt or
filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division,
Room 105, City Hall.

Very truly yours,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

Room 205, City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3567. Phone (414) 286-2221. FAX (414) 286-3456.
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Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt -
Council Services Division City Clerk

Mi]
: Anthony J. Zielinski

Manager

 December 20, 2002
Robin E. Jaenecke

1911 East Newton Avenue
Milwaukee, WI 53211

Dear Ms. Jaenecke:

This is to notify you that on December 10, 2002 the City’s Utilities and Licenses
Committee voted to recommend to the City’s Common Council that your renewal
application for a Class “D” Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a
recommendation based upon your non-appearance.

On December 12, 2002, you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of
fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Utilities and Licenses Committee
with respect to your renewal application for a Class “D” Bartender license in which the
Committee recommended that your renewal application be denied. You were further
notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of
December 20, 2002 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the
third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised
of your right to file written objections or to appear personally or by counsel to address the
Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, nor did you file
written objections to the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee, the
Common Council adopted the Committee’s recommendation by a vote of sixteen (16)
Ayes and zero (0) Noes to not renew your Class “D” Bartender License.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fee by bringing in your receipt or
filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division,

Room 105, City Hall.
ﬁ&? ly yours,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

Room 205, City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3567. Phone (414) 286-2221. FAX (414) 286-3456.
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License Division
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Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
Council Services Division City Clerk

December 20, 2002 a:::'goe?v J. Zielinski

Jason R. Keyser
8149 North 107" Street, No. D
Milwaukee, WI 53224

Dear Mr. Keyser:

This is to notify you that on December 10, 2002 the City’s Utilities and Licenses
‘Committee voted to recommend to the City’s Common Council that your renewal
application for a Class “D” Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a
recommendation based upon your non-appearance.

_ On December 12, 2002, you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of
fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Utilities and Licenses Committee
with respect to your renewal application for a Class “D” Bartender license in which the
Committee recommended that your renewal application be denied. You were further !
notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Co
December 20, 2002 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the %
third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised
of your right to file written objections or to appear personally or by counsel to address the
- Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, nor did you file
written objections to the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee, the
Common Council adopted the Committee’s recommendation by a vote of sixteen (16)
Ayes and zero (0) Noes to not renew your Class “D” Bartender License.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fee by bringing in your receipt or
filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division,
Room 105, City Hall. '

truly yours, !

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

Room 205, City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3567. Phone (414) 286-2221. FAX (414) 286-3456.
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Office of the City Clerk " Ronald D. Leonhardt
Council Services Division City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski

Manager

December 20, 2002

Paul Leszcynski
2435 North Calhoun Road
Brookfield, WI 53045

Dear Mr. Leszcynski:

This is to notify you that on December 10, 2002 the City’s Utilities and Licenses
Committee voted to recommend to the City’s Common Council that your renewal
application for a Class “D” Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a
recommendation based upon non-appearance.

On December 13, 2002, you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of
fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Utilities and Licenses Committee
with respect to your renewal application for a Class “D” Bartender license in which the

- Committee recommended that your renewal application be denied. You were further
notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of
December 20, 2002 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the
third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised
of your right to file written objections or to appear personally or by counsel to address the
Common Council. Prior to the Common Council deciding this matter you contacted the
Committee Chairman and explained your absence and requested reconsideration.
Accordingly, this matter was returned to the Utilities and Licenses Committee. You will
be notified when to appear for your hearing.

(Vgx?\tmly youis,

ONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk
cc: License Division
MPD License Investigation Unit_
City Attorney
020699

Room 205, City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3567. Phone (414) 286-2221. FAX (414) 286-3456.
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Oftice of the City Clerk : Ronald D. Leonhardt
Council Services Division City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski

Manager

December 20, 2002

Tina M. McDowell
2831 North 49® Street
Milwaukee, WI 53210

Dear Ms. McDowell:

This is to notify you that on December 10, 2002 the City’s Utilities and Licenses
Committee voted to recommend to the City’s Common Council that your renewal
application for a Class “D” Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a
recommendation based upon your non-appearance.

On December 12, 2002, you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of
fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Utilities and Licenses Committee
with respect to your renewal application for a Class “D” Bartender license in which the
Committee recommended that your renewal application be denied. You were further
notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of
December 20, 2002 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the
third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised
of your right to file written objections or to appear personally or by counsel to address the
Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, nor did you file -
written objections to the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee, the
Common Council adopted the Committee’s recommendation by a vote of sixteen (16)
Ayes and zero (0) Noes to not renew your Class “D” Bartender License.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fee by bringing in your receipt or
filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division,
Room 105, City Hall.

Very truly yours,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

Room 205, City Hall, 200 East Welis Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3567. Phone (414) 286-2221. FAX (414) 286-3456,
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License Division

MPD License Investigation Unit
City Attorney
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Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
Council Services Division City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski

Manager .

" December 20, 2002

Brian D. Meissner
314 South Orchard Street
Madison, WI 53186

Dear Mr. Meissner:

This is to notify you that on December 10, 2002 the City’s Utilities and Licenses
Committee voted to recommend to the City’s Common Council that your renewal
application for a Class “D” Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a
recommendation based upon your non-appearance.

On December 12, 2002, you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of
fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Utilities and Licenses Committee
with respect to your renewal application for a Class “D” Bartender license in which the
Committee recommended that your renewal application be denied. You were further
notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of
December 20, 2002 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers.on the
third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised
of your right to file written objections or to appear personally or by counsel to address the
Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, nor did you ﬁle
written objections to the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee, the
Common Council adopted the Committee’s recommendation by a vote of sixteen (16)
Ayes and zero (0) Noes to not renew your Class “D” Bartender License.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fee by bringing in your receipt or
filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division,
Room 105, City Hall.

ly yours,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

Room 205, City Hall, 200 East Welis Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3567. Phone (414) 286-2221. FAX (414) 286-3456.
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Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
Council Services Division : City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski
Manager

December 20, 2002

Richard A. Rakowski
1100 East Potter Avenue
Milwaukee, WI 53207

Dear Mr. Rakowski:

This is to notify you that on December 10, 2002 the City’s Utilities and Licenses
Committee voted to recommend to the City’s Common Council that your renewal
application for a Class “D” Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a
recommendation based upon your non-appearance.

On December 12, 2002, you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of
fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Utilities and Licenses Committee
with respect to your renewal application for a Class “D” Bartender license in which the
Committee recommended that your renewal application be denied. You were further
notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of
December 20, 2002 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the
third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised
of your right to file written objections or to appear personally or by counsel to address the
Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, nor did you file
written objections to the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee, the
Common Council adopted the Committee’s recommendation by a vote of sixteen (16)

Ayes and zero (0) Noes to not renew your Class “D” Bartender License.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fee by bringing in your receipt or
filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division,

Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

Room 205, City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3567. Phone (414) 286-2221. FAX (414) 286-3456.




CC:
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MPD License Investigation Unit
City Attorney
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Oftice of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
Council Services Division City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski

Manager

December 20, 2002

Gerardo Reyes-Garcia
1536 South 12" Street
Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Mr. Reyes-Garcia:

This is to notify you that on December 10, 2002 the City’s Utilities and Licenses
Committee voted to recommend to the City’s Common Council that your renewal
application for a Class “D” Bartender license be denied. The Committee made sucha
recommendation based upon your non-appearance.

On December 12, 2002, you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of
fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Utilities and Licenses Committee
with respect to your renewal application for a Class “D” Bartender license in which the
Committee recommended that your renewal application be denied. You were further
notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of
December 20, 2002 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the
third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised
of your right to file written objections or to appear personally or by counsel to address the
Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, nor did you file
written objections to the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the repbrt of the Utilities and Licenses Committee, the
Common Council adopted the Committee’s recommendation by a vote of sixteen (16)

Ayes and zero (0) Noes to not renew your Class “D” Bartender License.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fee by bringing in your receipt or
filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division,

Room 105, City Hall.
%\ W

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

~ Room 205, City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3567. Phone (414) 286-2221. FAX (414) 286-3456.
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City Attorney
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Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
Council Services Division City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski

Manager

December 20, 2002

Chnstopher P. Samz
2832 South 33" Street
Cudahy, WI 53215

Dear Mr. Samz:

This is to notify you that on December 10, 2002 the City’s Utilities and Licenses
Committee voted to recommend to the City’s Common Council that your renewal
application for a Class “D” Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a
recommendation based upon your non-appearance.

On December 12, 2002, you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of
fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Ultilities and Licenses Committee
with respect to your renewal application for a Class “D” Bartender license in which the
Committee recommended that your renewal application be denied. You were further
notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of
December 20, 2002 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the
third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised
of your right to file written objections or to appear personally or by counsel to address the
Common Council. Prior to the Common Council deciding this matter, you contacted the
Committee Chairman and explained your absence and requested reconsideration.
Accordingly, this matter was returned to the Utilities and Licenses Committee. You will
be notified when to appear for your hearing.

Z?““ly 0D G

R NALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: - License Division
'MPD License Investigation Unit
City Attorney
020699

Room 205, City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3567. Phone (414) 286-2221. FAX (414) 286-3456.



Office of the City Clerk- 'Ronald D. Leonhardt
Council Services Division City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski

Manager

December 20, 2002

Michael G. Schmitz

7930 West Hampton Avenue
Milwaukee, WI 53218

Dear Mr. Schmitz:

This is to notify you that on December 10, 2002 the City’s Utilities and Licenses
Committee voted to recommend to the City’s Common Council that your renewal
application for a Class “D” Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a
recommendation based upon your non-appearance.

On December 12, 2002, you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of
fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Utilities and Licenses Committee
with respect to your renewal application for a Class “D” Bartender license in which the
Committee recommended that your renewal application be denied. You were further
notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of
December 20, 2002 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the
third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised
of your right to file written objections or to appear personally or by counsel to address the
Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, nor did you file
written objections to the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee, the
.Common Council adopted the Committee’s recommendation by a vote of sixteen (16)
Ayes and zero (0) Noes to not renew your Class “D” Bartender License.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fee by bringing in your receipt or
filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division,

Room 105, City Hall. _
@truly yours, W -

- 'RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

Room 205, City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3567. Phone (414) '286-2221. FAX (414) 286-3456.
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Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
Council Services Division City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski

Manager

December 20, 2002

Linda L. Williams
5456 North Hopkins Street, No. 4
Milwaukee, WI 53209

Dear Ms. Williams:

This is to notify you that on December 10, 2002 the City’s Utilities and Licenses
Committee voted to recommend to the City’s Common Council that your renewal
application for a Class “D” Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a
recommendation based upon your non-appearance.

On December 12, 2002, you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of
fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Utilities and Licenses Committee
with respect to your renewal application for a Class “D” Bartender license in which the
Committee recommended that your renewal application be denied. You were further
notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of
December 20, 2002 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the
third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised
of your right to file written objections or to appear personally or by counsel to address the
Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, nor did you file
written objections to the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee, the
Common Council adopted the Committee’s recommendation by a vote of sixteen (16)
Ayes and zero (0) Noes to not renew your Class “D” Bartender License.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fee by bringing in your receipt or
filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division,

Room 105, City Hall:
(puly yours, M

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

Room 205, City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Mitwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3567. Phone (414) 286-2221. FAX (414) 286-3456.
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